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Newsletter 39
Dear Parents
Thought for the week – “Summertime is always the best of what might be”

Stars of the Week
Congratulations to our ‘stars of the week.’ 
Ash – Rocco for trying hard with his writing
Oak – Austin for being resilient
Beech – Phoebe for her reflective art work
Chestnut – Danny for a settled and mature attitude to his learning
Sycamore – Ben for his positive attitude
Roche Court
Our pupils had a great opportunity to observe up close and learn about sculpture at Roche Court earlier this week. This experience has led to great art sessions here at school as well as super displays. Thanks to all of our volunteer helpers.
Oceanarium Visit 

Oak Class spent a lovely and informative day at the Bournemouth Oceanarium on Monday, supporting their learning.

Race for Life

Thank you for the children who took part in the Race for Life event at school this week. The event went really well with all pupils winning as they ran to support this important organisation’s work.
Celebration Assembly

The pupils love receiving awards in front of a packed hall so thank you for coming and making it such a super event for all yesterday afternoon.
New Reception Pupils

Today’s visit marks the end of transition to school for our newest pupils as they visit Ash Class. We have enjoyed hosting their visits and we are looking forward to meeting them again in September. 
Lunches 
Please could parents make sure that the sheets with menu choices are handed back to the office by the end of next week. Thank you.

Shoes
Where possible, please can children wear black school shoes. I know it is late in the term but trainers are not school uniform. Thank you for your cooperation.
Discos

GHASA discos will be held on Thursday 20th July. 

Key Stage 1 between 6 and 7 pm  

Key Stage 2 between 7.15 and 8.15 pm
TD Days 2017-18
Friday 1st September 2017
Wednesday 18th October 2017
Thursday 4th January 2018
Friday 5th January 2018
Wednesday 25th July 2018
Clubs next week
No staff led clubs

No Street Dance

Gym on
Year 3/4 Football on

No Multi-Skills

No Cheerleading             

Have a good weekend.
P Macey 


